
MINUTES 

Joint Meeting with Central Decatur and  
Lamoni School Board of Education Meeting 

Monday, November 9, 2015 
6:00 p.m. in Room 411 

 
The Lamoni Community School Board of Education met in an bi-annual joint session with the Central Decatur School Board 
of Education in Room 411 on Monday, November 9, 2015.  Lamoni School Board President Chip Millslagle called the meeting 
to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Lamoni Board Members present: Chip Millslagle, Bob Bell, Larry Heltenberg, Cody Shields 
Lamoni Board Members absent: Michele Dickey-Kotz 
 
Central Decatur Board Members present: Igor Takacs, Ray Bishop 
Central Decatur Board Members absent: Shaun Schaff, Amber Swartz and Mike Stuck 
 
Others in attendance were: Chris Coffelt and Lisa Jones 
 
The board of education joint agenda was approved.  Motion by Shields, second Heltenberg. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board entered into closed session at 6:10 p.m. under Iowa Code Chapter 21.5(1)i for a joint session with Central Decatur 
Community School District to evaluate the shared superintendent position. Motion by Shields, second Bell. Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
The board moved to approve to leave closed session at 6:55 p.m.  Motion by Bell, second Shields. Motion carried unanimously 
 
Raymond Storm presented to the Boards his role as a Green Hills AEA District 1 Director.  
 
Shields moved the meeting to be adjourned at 7:10 p.m. Bell second. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
   
Chip Millslagle, Board of Education President   Lisa Jones,  School Board Secretary 
 
  


